58 Parker Street,
London WC2B BQB
Secretary: Susie Miller

o the fan club o

Hi There!

Thanks for all your letters about our special David Cassidy Easter card. 1am glad you
liked it and T hope that it did make up for the missing newletter at the end of last year. Just
in case you are not a member of the Fan Club, | should explain that this special card was
mailed just before Easter exclusively to members of the Club.

As 1 explained last month, from now on we are going Lo make a straight charge for the
Fan Club of 85p. Quite a number of you are still writing to me to ask if the contents of the
wallet have been changed. 1 would like to assure you that everything, including the wallet
itself, has been redesigned, new photographs inserted, ete. some two months ago, so anyone
who sends off an 85p postal order to me now to obtain their 1975 Fan Club wallet can be
sure that the contents are all new and different from last year's.

With your letter of application you should enclose an 85p postal order crossed with
two lines from top to bottom in the normal way and made out to the David Cassidy Fan Club.
As 1 explained last month, this payment is purely for the new wallet and doesn't cover any
newsletters or anything else that happens afterwards.

Quite & number of members have written to me asking if they can organise a petition
to the BBC or ITV asking them to repeat the Partridge Family television series. As I said
last month, 1 think this is a marvellous idea. Naturally, anyone can send a petition to the
BEC, no matter how many names they collect. But it would be better if David's Fan Club
did encourage one particular petition and so 1 would personally like to back the one being
organised by Pauline Cole and Miss A. Russell of 40 Millerfield Road, Flat 6, House 35,
Dalmamock, Glasgow G40 458,

Can 1, therefore, ask all of you who want to see the David Cassidy series back on
television to write direct to Pauline Cole enclosing a letter addressed either to the BBC or
ITV In which you ack for David's series to be repeated. It doesn't matter exactly how you
putit. Frankly, it's better if everyone makes the request in their own special way.

I would like Julie Anscombe to write to me again with her name and address. Her
name was printed in our February issue and, as a result we've had lots of readers writing (o
us wanting to contact her. Unfortunately, your original letter has got misiaid Julie so could
you please write to me as soon as possible so that | ean pass all the letters I've received on to

you
Swu



